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Unit 4- Matching!
1. Being highly visible and alternating patrol patterns
(prevents criminals from working around your schedule);
Conducting frequent checks of business & residential
premises; Monitoring suspicious activity.

A. Provide Social Services

2. Responding to emergency calls; Handling routine incidents;
Stopping motorists for traffic violations; Minor offenses by
pedestrians/citizens.

B. GPS

3. Assisting homeless citizens with finding shelters or
support; Evaluating a mental health situation and determining
the best program or course of action; Handling non-emergency
calls, like noisy neighbors or barking dogs.

C. Good Reporting Elements

4. Allows officers to quickly access information in their
vehicle.

D. Rapport Techniques

5. Provides better tracking of patrol officers and their
vehicles, as well as give important information in locating
crimes in progress.

E. Rapport

6. Give statistical data on crime activity. This can help a
department change and plan patrol strategies to reduce the
issues.

F. Police Reports

7. Type of patrol where an officer patrols an area by
walking.

G. Crime Mapping Systems

8. Type of patrol where an officer utilizes automobiles,
mopeds, etc., to patrol areas.

H. Mobile Tactical Computers

9. They are a permanent record of any case, and can be used:
For officer evaluations, follow-up investigations, in court
cases, by reporters, by other government agencies, by
insurance adjusters, etc.

I. Foot Patrol

10. Bias (from community toward police and vice versa) based
on experience, word of mouth, or media; Lack of trust;
Perceived lack of police effectiveness in the community; Lack
of good information from the department to the public.

J. Maintain Order & Security

11. A connection or relationship with someone else. K. Deter & Prevent Crime
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12. Be yourself; Be open and polite; Avoid making the subject
feel judged.

L. Motorized Patrol

13. Communicate with dispatch, subjects, ssess validity of
issues, and determine urgency of issue.

M. Patrol Communication

14. __________________ is a job requirement for patrol
procedures.

N. Writing

15. Accurate, correct, clear, chronological, consistent,
concise, legible, etc.

O. Communication Barriers


